
HB 1837 -- MAINTENANCE MEDICATIONS

SPONSOR: Rhoads

Currently, the dispensing of maintenance medication based on
refills authorized by a physician or prescriber are limited to a
90-day supply of the medication and the maintenance medication must
have been previously prescribed to the patient for at least a
three-month period. This bill increases the medication supply
limit to 180 days and removes the requirement that the medication
was previously prescribed to the patient for a three-month period.

This bill is the same as HCS 657 (2017).


